
We are always happy to support in any way we can, so if you have any questions or concerns please send 

your child’s class teacher an email (see addresses below). 

When contacting staff please remember they have family time outside of school too. Staff are expected to 
read emails daily (Monday - Friday) and respond within 24 hours. They may choose to read or respond 
outside of school hours but please do not expect it. Please also bear in mind that they will be teaching or 
in meetings during the school day (7.30am - 3.00pm) so will not be able to respond straight away.

Ms Denise Grant - Assistant Principal and Director of Early Years  dgrant@aaess.sch.ae

Ms Lynda (Preschool A)  - Deputy Director of Early 
Years

lmines@aaess.sch.ae

Ms Romay (Preschool B)
romaylouwbarretto@aaess.sch.ae

(Preschool  C)
mbox@aaess.sch.ae

Ms Anna (Preschool D)
abogacz@aaess.sch.ae

Ms Vicky (Preschool E)
vsloan@aaess.sch.ae

It has been fantastic to continue to welcome the children into school this week.  We are 
very proud of how well the children have settled into the Preschool routines with their 
new teachers and are looking forward to a wonderful year ahead together!

We will begin to take part in all specialised subjects offered to Preschool; PE, music and 
library and the children will be introduced to their new teachers so please be sure to 
ask them all about these fun and exciting lessons. 

As the children are still settling into a new environment, we encourage you to please be 
prompt when collecting your child at your chosen time of either 1 pm or 2.30 pm to 
prevent any undue stress.  

mailto:dgrant@aaess.sch.ae
mailto:lmines@aaess.sch.ae
mailto:romaylouwbarretto@aaess.sch.ae
mailto:mbox@aaess.sch.ae
mailto:abogacz@aaess.sch.ae
mailto:vsloan@aaess.sch.ae


PE will be on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. On their PE days, students should 
wear their PE kit to school.

● Gates will open promptly at 7.05am (Monday - Friday).

● The National Anthem will play at 7.30am every day.

● Pick up for Preschool is: 1pm or 2.30pm (Monday - Thursday)

● Pick up for Preschool is: 12pm on a Friday.

This week in Phonics we will continue to meet the phonics monsters and read their  
stories together.  We have has some fantastic drawings of the monsters so far and we look 
forward to seeing some more wonderful creations. 

This week in Understanding the world we will take a look at each others family 
photographs from home and talk about the differences that notice between them.  The 
photos will be displayed in the classroom and used as a discussion tool throughout the 
year.  

This week in expressive art and design we will investigate some simple instruments to see 
if we can copy the rhythmic and repetitive sounds made by our teacher. We will also 
express our feelings to music through different mark making activities.  

This week in maths, we will explore different objects and examine the size differences 
among them. Additionally, we will practice completing inset puzzles with our friends. 

This week in literacy we will explore drawings using different mark making tools to create 
our very first drawing of our learning journey in Preschool.  

Things to remember: Please print your child’s name on each item they sent to school so 
if they become miss placed, they can easily be identified and returned.



Inspired by the legacy of the founding father, Sheikh Zayed bin 
Sultan Al Nahyan we will focus on the value of Respect this term.

Our expectations are that students will:

● Show respect for the thoughts and opinions of others
● Demonstrate respect for their friends,their families and  all 

school staff 
● Celebrate different skills, achievements and interests
● Speak appropriately when communicating with others

20 day A AESS Wellbeing Challenge!
How many of these activities will make you smile?

Remember: If you see someone without a smile, give them one of yours!




